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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Good evening, 
 
I send this email in utter disappointment that I am even spending the time to type it. The proposed plan to 
build ‘45 units’ over the two fields is just ridiculous. 
 
1- we purchased our property based mostly on the garden and views we have (  

). This will be completely ripped away beginning with the construction and then with the 
‘units’. Our kids enjoy the garden and it’s extremely private however this would take that away. 
 
2 - the greenery is something we strive off for mental health and fresh air - this will again would be gone. 
 
3 - I run the kids in to school and back every week day and clubs at the weekend. The traffic is bad 
enough without adding to this with the excess vehicles. It also doesn’t make this as safe a place to live if 
there will then be roads latterly over the wall. 
 
4 - even after reading about all the trees etc you intend to plant with the greatest will in the world these 
will drop their leaves and that will leave the ‘units’ in full display of us from our window and also to 
Abotsford house. 
 
5 - we will loose every inch of our privacy with these houses being merely over a 4 foot wall. Our kitchen 
and bedrooms look out to the field and this would completely expose them. 
 
As you have gathered I object to the plans 100% and would be devastated to see these fields be turned 
into ‘units’. I also feel that since this has been objected for so many years and now it is people that don’t 
even stay in the town that are routing for the build to proceed bizarre. This would cause much upset and 
anger within the neighbourhood . 
 
Tracy Hetherington 


